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Transcript



										17th July 1939

A cára,

	Here is my notice for the next meeting of the Highgate Branch.  If you can send out the necessary notices, I shall be very grateful indeed.

	On Friday next we shall be able, I trust, to get acquainted with one another’s methods of work, so that I shall not in future be trespassing too far on your time and good will.

	Perhaps you can get Mr Barry Walsh to take a look at the Agenda, and comment thereon.

	I have undertaken that all members shall be notified, at latest, by Thursday morning.  I am relying on you.

	Very many thanks.

			Au revoir,

			Eamon Dunn


P.S.  Would you be so kind as to include Mr B. Brooks [redacted] on the list for circularization


